
 

 

 

Priority pavement repair work 

May 2022 

Transport for NSW is carrying out priority pavement repairs in your area from 24 May 2022.  

Due to recent wet weather events experienced across Sydney, Transport for NSW has identified a number of road 

locations requiring urgent pavement repairs. The majority of this work will involve replacing sections of asphalt 

where there are significant defects such as potholes, cracking, or uneven road surfaces.  

This work will improve road safety by providing a smoother road surface, and consistent driving conditions. 

Transport for NSW have identified a pavement defect near your property. We will be carrying out these 

repairs between 24 May and 31 July 2022.  

Most of the maintenance work will take place at night, but some work will take place during the day, where safe to do 

so. The majority of this work, depending on the size of the area, will take between 0.5 to 2 shifts to complete.  

Our night work hours will be between 8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday. Our day work hours will be between 

7am and 6pm from Monday to Friday. We will not work on public holidays.  

We will do everything we can to minimise noise impacts, including using quieter equipment where we can, turning off 

equipment and vehicles when they are not in use and completing the noisier tasks, such as removal of existing asphalt 

earlier in the evening. 



 

 

If you would like more information on the specific date, time and location when we will be working near your 

property, please contact our delivery partner Fulton Hogan on 1800 568 981 or info.river@fultonhogan.com.au. 

Transport for NSW thanks you for your patience while we complete this essential maintenance work. 


